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Title:
Committee to Update CFP Guidance on Beef Ground at Retail

Recommended Solution: The Conference recommends...:
The Conference recommends that a Committee be convened of members from all constituencies in the CFP. The Committee will be charged with:
1. Reviewing the available guidance and recommend changes to update and address continuing issues, such as:
1. Low compliance with grinding records requirements,
2. Grinding beef intended for intact use,
3. Lack of sanitation (including records of sanitation) throughout the production day, and
4. What to do if inadequate grinding records are found
2. Determining appropriate mechanisms for sharing the committee's work,
3. Reporting the committee's findings and recommendations to the 2022 Biennial Meeting of the CFP.
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